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Dec 26, 2022
To whom it may concern, 

This letter is to confirm that Karina Collins is duly enrolled as a student at the University of Alabama.

Ms. Collins is enrolled as a student in the College of Human Environmental Sciences (CHES) in the Department of Health Science. Karina is working towards her bachelor’s degree in Public Health, with a concentration in Health Education and Promotion and a minor in Global & Cultural Perspectives.  She is classified as a Senior who holds an overall University GPA of 3.494.

I have served as Karina’s academic advisor for the past semester in the Department of Health Science’s public health program. During this time, I have had the pleasure to collaborate with her and assist her in achieving her goals as a student and working professional in the field. 

Any support or collaboration you will grant her will be highly appreciated


Cordially, 
Isabella McVeagh, MPH
Instructor and Academic Advisor
Department of Health Sciences, University of Alabama 
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